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OFFICIAL  

 
Dear Residents, 
  

We’re writing to let you know about upcoming work on the York Central project nearby to 
you. At 5am on Monday 26 June we will be moving a large crane from our Water End site 
over to our site below Poppleton Road school.  
 
What does this involve? 
 
As this is a very large vehicle, and the intersections have sharp corners, we need to move 
this when the roads are quiet. The crane will proceed along Water End, turn right onto 
Boroughbridge road, and then reverse back along Boroughbridge Road towards Poppleton 
Road school. Once past Poppleton Road school it will reverse down Seldon Road into our site 
entrance.  
 
What impact will this have? 
 
There will still be vehicle access around the crane. All pedestrian and cycle access is still 
available. You might hear the reversing warnings on the crane, and see some of our vehicle 
marshalls accompanying the crane on foot. There is no night or weekend work planned for 
this phase of activity. 
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What is the work for? 
 
There is a new pedestrian and cyclist bridge planned to go alongside the current bridge on 
Water End. Before we begin to construct this new bridge we need to strengthen the stability 
of the embankment around the current bridge. We are installing steel sheet piles to do this. 
For more information on the York Central project you can visit www.yorkcentral.info.  
 
Our normal site work hours are 8am – 6pm Monday – Friday. For any work that will affect you 
we will send you a letter. We'll have regular project updates on the York Central website. You 
can also register for project emails by visiting www.yorkcentral.info/contact/. If you have any 
enquiries about work in your area or questions about the scheme, please contact us at the 
email address below, or write to the address at the top of this letter.  
 
  

Kind regards, 
 
Amy Hoskin 
Stakeholder and Social Value Manager  
 
John Sisk and Son - on behalf of Homes England 
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